
From:
Abortion Bill

Subject: [SPAM ?] Mr Pyne"s second abortion bill
Date: Monday, 26 September 2016 10:54:18 AM
Importance: Low

To the members of the Health Committee:
 
I am disappointed to hear that Mr Pyne MP has introduced or intends to introduce a second
 abortion bill into the Queensland parliament.
Such a bill is gravely detrimental to the citizens of Queensland and particularly the women of
 Queensland. Our current abortion laws do not need to be extended.
I request the members of the Health Committee to reject Mr Pyne’s second abortion bill.
 
Regards,
Kerry Boulton
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